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RE: C.I File No. 1029-2017-310
Communication from FRIC MANDEL JOHNSON

Dear Mr. Johnson;

We have received your claim for the amount of $1,505.55 in relation to the vehicle
damage you sustained on January 25, 2017 in the area of North 91 Street and
West Mill Road.

'Our investigation determined the Department of Public Works received eight calls
reporting road hazard defects for the 6400 to 7200 blocks of North 91% Street from
January 28, 2016 to September 1, 2016. The City responded to those complaints,
and the areas were patched Wlfhm seven days The City did not receive any road
hazard complaints for eight months until 4 complaint was received on January 24,
2017. A street maintenance patched the area of North 91 Street on J anuary 30,
2017.

It is our view that the damage to your vehicle was not the result of any negligence
of the City of Milwaukee. Therefore, the City is not legally liable for your

damage. Accordingly, we are denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement
requesting a hearing within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the
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Milwaukee City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin
53202. Please include a photocopy of this letter’s envelope, showing the postmark,
and retain the original in the event further proof is needed.

Vety truly yours,

GRANT F. LANGLEY
City Attorney

KARI GIPSON
Investigator Adjuster
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